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Dear Children 
 
It stopped raining! And we had some sunshine too – I much prefer that! I hope you got fresh air today. Some of 
you carried on with the rainbow themed art – in Georgia and Chloe’s house it turned into a full art afternoon!  
 

   
 

We will also continue with our Junior Bake Off theme. 
 

 

Today the Year 2 children in school were 
Master Bakers. As part of their English 
work on recipes, they made Lush Lemon 
Cakes. I can testify that they really were 
lush indeed because they made one for 
me too – thank you boys! Scroll down for 
more pictures! 
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I mentioned on Tuesday that some of you are still managing to ‘meet’ your friends through Zoom, in groups like 
Brownies, Cubs and dancing. Anna, Millie, Bella, Meryn and Izzy in Y4 completed their Brownies baking badge last 
night at home via Zoom. They made a chocolate cake in a mug and decorated biscuits of book characters.  Over 
the past few months they have done challenges like Task Master games, quizzes and making paper rockets. 
 
It look like you made some very tasty treats there girls! Remember to send me a picture of your Brownies Baker’s 
badge s when they arrive. Scroll down for more pictures! 
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Do you think one of you might send 
in the recipe for the cake in a mug 
then we can all try it? 
 

My son Jack had his virtual Cubs 
meeting last night and they had a 
very messy challenge - they had to 
spell out the Cub Scout Law with 
alphabet spaghetti! I think I might 
set you all an alphabet spaghetti 
challenge in the next couple of 
weeks. Maybe you can ask for a tin 
to be added to your families 
shopping list? 

 

 
Lots of you are still working on your Shining Bright stars. This is Archer’s 
star. I am working on the same target of recycling more too! That’s a 
great star Archer – thank you. 

 

 

Lots of you are still working on your Shining Bright 
stars. This is Archer’s star. I am working on the same 
target of recycling more too! That’s a great star Archer 
– thank you. 
 

Coming next week… We are going to have a 
Reading themed week. Mr Howard has asked if you 
could send in a photograph of you reading – ideally 
in an unusual place! 
Also next week we will start sending out a video of 
teacher reading a story every Monday and Friday. 
So, lots to look forward too. Have a relaxing 
weekend. 
Take good care, Mrs Bashora. 
 

Abide in my love and you shall bear 

much fruit.                               John 15:5 

 

 
    
 

 


